DEID- 123,

Public Utility Commission J ) July 22, 2010
21 South Fruit St. i 11,
Concord NH 03301

Dear PUC,

I understand that the PUC will be ruling on a request by PSNH to spend another 600 million dollars
on their Merrimack coal burning plant in Bow. Rather than waste more money on a 50 year old,
pollution belching coal plant, I wonder how many solar panels or windmills could be bought for 600
million dollars. Coal mines and coal generated air poluution kill people. It is time to shut down coal
burning plants and to move on to clean, renewable electricity sources. I don't want another penny of my
money thrown away on that filthy old plant in Bow.

Sincerely,
Russell Perkins
Doeac Pedling

25 russnayth St
Concors MK 63801



